
Thimbleberry has been called Rubus parviflorus since 

the year 1818.  It is now Rubus nutkanus.  Why? 

The Naming of Species 
(and why do names change?) 

Ben Legler, Collections Manager at the University of Idaho Stillinger 

Herbarium and co-editor of the 2nd Edition of the Flora of the Pacific 

Northwest, will present on how plants are named and the reasons why 

names and classifications change.  Are you frustrated by the many 

recent changes to species names?  Do you wonder what happened to 

familiar families like Scrophulariaceae?  Come find out! 

Wednesday, December 11, 7 PM 

1912 Center, Great Room 

412 East Third St., Moscow 

Sponsored by the Idaho Native Plant Society, White Pine 

Chapter, and the University of Idaho Stillinger Herbarium. 


